
Tender Heart High School, Sec 33-B, Chd.. 

Notice - Class X - Regarding Pre-Board Examination/s 

          02.03.2022 

Dear Student/s, 

As you are well aware that the ICSE Board Examination/s Semester-II are due 

to be held starting somewhere post 3
rd

 week of April 2022 and prior to the 

Council held examination/s the school is holding Pre-Board Examination/s 

Date-Sheet of which was sent to you earlier. Since there is only one mode in 

which the Council will hold the examination/s and which is offline the school 

on its part will therefore hold the Pre-Board Examination/s exclusively in the 

offline mode i.e. in school itself. No post submission of attempted examinations 

papers due to varied excuses will be permitted under any circumstance/s.  

Any student/child not appearing in Pre-Boards in school during examination 

hours on the day of examination itself will be allotted zero marks in the 

particular paper/s and no communication will be entertained in this regard.  

It is in the further interest of those students who are not attending school as yet 

that they should immediately do so. 

Principal 

 

 

 


